
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter is to inform you that no work was carried on the VR 178 geophysical projects from the Echo 
Offshore Letter of Authorization (LOA) Issued December 1, 2023 and expiring on 31 December 2024 

Please let us know if you need any additional information. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Stephanie Milne  

Senior Environmental Manager/US Team Leader Offshore Wind 

Pronouns: she, her, hers  
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